

14 July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

We understand that this year is an unusual time to be leaving primary school and realise this might be upsetting for many pupils. Due to current restrictions, we have been unable to do a Year 6 Leavers' Assembly in the usual fashion. We do, however, want to be able to provide your child with a memento for them to remember their time at Akroydon Primary Academy.

Parents will be able to purchase a leavers' T-Shirt at a subsidised cost of £5.50. You will be able to order this online using the instructions below. Your child can choose the colour they want to have, you can select the size and this will be delivered to the address you input.

Step 1: please click the link to login to our 'school shop' https://www.schoolleaverscompany .co.uk/leavers-hoodies-login

Step 2: The login details are as follows:

USERNAME: SL52178 PASSWORD: 52178apa

Step 3: complete the online form



We have set the shop to close on the **20 July 2020** so please place your order by then in order for your child to have a memoir of their time at Akroydon Primary Academy.

In addition to the academy making a significant contribution to your child's T-Shirt, we have also put a farewell message together to wish your child good luck. This can be viewed via the following link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=htbE9Ya7XTI

Many thanks,

Mrs Lewis

Assistant Principal

1. (ems

Akroydon Primary Academy, Rawson Street North, Halifax, HX3 6PU